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February 7, 2023

Ms. Heather Chaffin, Case Manager

Housing and Planning Department

City of Austin

Via Electronic Mail Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov

RE:  Zoning Case C14-2022-0112 and NPA Case NPA-2022-0010.01
2615 and 2617 East 6* Street

Dear Ms. Chaffin:

As the long time owner of the property located 501 Pedernales, please accept this letter of
support for the applications on file at the City to amend the neighborhood plan and rezone the
property located at 2615 and 2617 East 6 Street. This area continues to redevelop and my
family and | are excited about the future of the neighborhood. We will stay in close contact
with the developers as they continue through the City processes. Thank you for your time and
attention to this matter.

Kind Regards,

Jesus Turullols
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